
You’re invited to a weekend 
of challenges, chilling, 
connections and great 
company in beautiful 

surroundings.

When: 19 – 20 February 2022.

Where: Cliff College, the 
home of GB Ministries, near 
Sheffield.



Please	note: Priority will be given to those who have turned 25 or will turn 25 
within the next 12 months and have been delayed in attending due to the pandemic.  

What’s it all about?
The Esther Generation Weekend is for 15-25 year old Queen's Award 
participants.  You’re the Esther Generation and GB wants to inspire, equip and 
empower you to speak out for your generation and make a difference. The 
weekend is tailored just for you. This year there will just be one stream.

#GBRaisesHope	stream	– do you want to turn up the volume of hope for 
girls? In this stream you will explore issues which affect you and your generation 
and use your giftings to respond in a way that will benefit young women across 
the world. 

Further information
To register your interest, please email jess.gill@gb-ministries.org

This event will run from 10.30am on Saturday 19 February and finish at 3pm on 
Sunday 20 February 2022. The cost will include one nights’ accommodation, meals 
and materials.

Further information on how to book and the cost of the weekend will be
available soon.




